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Important Dates 

6th Mar World Book Day  - children come to 
  school dressed as a book character 

10th Mar 4.30pm Academy Committee  
  meeting 

26th Mar Parents’ Evening 

27th Mar Parents’ Evening  

28th Mar Year 1 Class Assembly 

4th Apr Year 2 Class Assembly 

16th May Reception Class Assembly 

23rd May Pre-School Class Assembly 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Spring Term Parents’ Evenings 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term. I hope you all have a wonderful half-term break.    

On Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th March, we will be holding our next Parents’ Evenings. To book a          

10-minute appointment, open the MCAS App and select ‘Parents’ Evening’ (left-hand side), select your class 

teacher and then choose a date and time. The appointments will ‘go live’ at 8pm on Sunday 2nd March. If you have 

any problems booking an appointment, please get in touch with the school office. 

If you are unable to make any of the offered times, please email the school office with your availability so we can 

make an alternative arrangement with the class teacher. 

World Book Day 

To celebrate World Book Day 

on Thursday 6th March, the 

children are invited to dress as 

their favourite book characters 

for the day. For more 

information and book character 

inspiration, you can look on the World Book Day 

website here 

   Class Assemblies 

Every academic year, each class performs a short Class 

Assembly to parents and carers, sharing what they have been 

covering and learning about in school. Parents and carers of 

the performing class are invited to join us in the school hall, 

with the assembly starting at 2.40pm (doors open at 2.30pm). 

The dates are as follows: 

Friday 28th March   Year 1 (Miss Hayes) 

Friday 4th April  Year 2 (Miss Naden) 

Friday 16th May  Reception (Mrs Whitehead) 

Friday 23rd May  Pre-School (Mrs Stevenson) 

Kids Club/Pre-School Fees 

All fees for Kids Club and Pre-School are now on the MCAS 

App. Half-term balances must be cleared by 4pm on the 

penultimate Friday (the second to last Friday) of each half 

term. For this half term, that means all payments are due by 

Friday 4th April. Please check your MCAS App for 

correspondence regarding Kids Club and Pre-School. 

 

Dream big, fly high  

Secret Reader  

Promoting our Reading for Pleasure culture alongside our school community, we are inviting parents/

carers into school on a Tuesday at 2.45pm to share a book with the children between now and the 

May half-term holiday.  

Our first Secret Reader sessions took place this week. Thank you to those parents who attended; the 

children really enjoyed their surprise visitors! Thank you also to those parents/carers who have already signed up. 

We will be in touch with a confirmed date shortly.  

There are still some spaces available if you would like to volunteer to read to  your child’s class. If you are 

interested in being involved, please click the links below and choose a date:    

  Pre-School   Reception   Year 1       Year 2 

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.worldbookday.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/dYvDaw0dQi
https://forms.office.com/e/dYvDaw0dQi
https://forms.office.com/e/MwBcY5XLYh
https://forms.office.com/e/gYYaZ9v7m1
https://forms.office.com/e/8fctzRnV6m

